
TIMELINE FOR STUDENTS TO RETURN TO SCHOOLS 
IN HYBRID LEARNING ENVIRONMENT 

Superintendent George Arlotto presented to the Board of Education at its February 3, 2021, 

meeting the following timeline for students to return to schools in a hybrid learning environment: 

• February 11, 2021: Center of Applied Technology – North; Developmental Centers

(Phase I elementary)

• February 16, 2021: Developmental Centers (Phase II elementary)

• February 18, 2021: Center of Applied Technology – South; Developmental Centers

(secondary)

• February 22, 2021: Elementary ED Regional Centers (Glendale ES, Odenton ES, Rolling 

Knolls ES); J. Albert Adams @ Mary Moss Academy (all grade levels); Phoenix Academy 

(ED elementary students)

• February 25, 2021: Secondary ED Regional Centers (Bates MS, Chesapeake Bay MS, 

Chesapeake HS); Secondary Autism Classrooms (Old Mill MS South and Old Mill HS); 

and Phoenix Academy (alternative education programs and ED secondary students)

• March 1, 2021: Students in ECI programs and prekindergarten through Grade 5

and Elementary ACC, Autism, Self-Contained feeder Classrooms

• March 8, 2021: Students in grades 6, 9, and 12 and Secondary ACC Classrooms

• March 22, 2021: Students in grades 7, 8, 10, and 11

More information on the reopening of schools, including safety protocols and other mitigation 

measures, can be found at www.aacps.org/spring2021.  

http://www.aacps.org/spring2021

